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OliveX Holdings Limited – OLX (“the Company”)  

Removal of Trading Halt 

OliveX Holdings Limited have released an announcement in regards to an Aquisition. 

All securities of OLX will commence trading at 10am, today, Friday 5th of March 2021.   

For more information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au . 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jane Thorley 

Trading and Settlements 
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